Knauss, Elizabeth

From: BOSEK, JOHN E <bosek.john@cleanharbors.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 1:58 PM

To: Knauss, Elizabeth; garcia.javier@epa.gov

Cc: Desha, David A.; Madden, Melissa; MCDUFFIE, JAMES W; LEISER, PAUL A
Subject: RE: Inspection follow up.

Attachments: Mix Pit 008 jpg; IMG_0247 jpg; IMG_0249.jpg; IMG_0250.jpg

Good afternoon Beth —
| just returned from vacation so pardon the delay in getting back with you. Here are the requested photos of the

inspected items and the resolution. The mix tub trench was cleaned out by the close of business the day of the
inspection, as well as the material removed from the gap beneath the wall.

Safety Starts with Me: Live It 3-6-5

John Bosek

Facility General Manager
Clean Harbors Florida LLC
7001 Kilo Avenue
Bartow, FL 33830

(0) 863.519.6331

(c) 863.559.1610

(f) 863.519.6361

bosek.john@cleanharbors.com
www.cleanharbors.com

Cleanitartars

From: Knauss, Elizabeth [mailto:Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:23 PM

To: BOSEK, JOHN E; garcia.javier@epa.gov

Cc: Desha, David A.; Madden, Melissa

Subject: Inspection follow up.

John — | spoke with our solid waste folks about the issues | observed around the mix tub. Can you send me verification
that the issues we observed in the solid waste processing area have been corrected? Photos of the north side and back
of the containment, along with a photo of the sump area would be helpful.

e Per the permit, the leachate collection system and sump are supposed to be cleaned out at least once per
operating day.

e  The waste outside the containment walls needed to be cleaned up.

e The gaps between the concrete and metal, and between the metal panels need to be sealed so that waste
will not leak out.

Thanks
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